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800 NE Oregon Street Suite 1045 Portland OR 97232 
 

       Memo 
 

 

DATE: August 4, 2008 

TO: Legislators and Interested Persons 

FROM: Marcia Ohlemiller, Rules Coordinator; Amy Klare, Civil Rights 
Administrator 

REGARDING: Proposed Rules Implementing SB 822, Veterans’ Preference in Public 
Employment 

On September 14, 2007, the bureau filed with the Oregon Secretary of State a Notice of  
Proposed Rulemaking for the above-referenced subject. The Notice, Statement of Need, and 
draft proposed rules can be found on the bureau’s website at www.oregon.gov/boli. Click on 
“New/Proposed Rules”. 
 
The public comment period has been extended to August 31, 2008. Comments may be submitted 
to Kerry Johnson via email at kerry.johnson@state.or.us, by regular mail or hand delivery at 
BOLI, 800 NE Oregon St. #1045, Portland OR 97232. 
 
Thank you. 
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